
Letter from the Board of Directors 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: All Staff Members 

Subject: Staff Reorganization Framework 

Dear Team, 

We, the Board of Directors, are writing to inform you about an upcoming staff reorganization 

framework that aims to enhance our operational efficiency and better position our organization 

for future growth. 

Over the past few months, we have been evaluating our organizational structure and identifying 

areas for improvement. After careful consideration, we have decided to implement a 

reorganization that will involve the following key changes: 

• Redefining roles and responsibilities to align with our strategic goals. 

• Creating new opportunities for professional development and career advancement. 

• Streamlining processes to improve collaboration and communication across departments. 

• Enhancing our talent acquisition efforts to bring in new skills and perspectives. 

We understand that changes can be challenging, and our primary goal is to ensure a smooth 

transition for everyone involved. We encourage open communication and welcome your 

feedback during this process. 

We will be hosting informational sessions in the coming weeks to discuss the reorganization 

framework in detail and answer any questions you may have. Your participation is essential for 

us to navigate this change effectively. 

Thank you for your continued dedication and hard work. Together, we can embrace this 

opportunity for growth and development. 

Sincerely, 

[Name]  

Board Chair  

[Organization Name] 


